
 

 

Kindergarten & PreK 4s Newsletter
September, 2025
Welcome to our class!

Children, get ready for loads of fun and learning every day here at 
TCNSK. Let’s work together to make this an awesome school year!  

Parents, We are looking forward to getting to know you better as we 
spend time with your children.

 Mrs. Sharadin, Mrs. Hook & Mrs. C.  Volume I

September What Can this Newsletter Do For You?
brings with it some great days to be outside 
when the weather is cooler and the humidity 
not so high. We'll try to spend time outdoors 
every day. So, as the weather changes, 
please make sure you send your child to 
school with  a jacket or sweatshirt to enjoy 
exploring and playing outside comfortably. 
Throughout the year you will want to keep a 
complete seasonal change of clothes on hand 
here at school.

Month Summary

This month, along with getting back to the 
routine of school days, we will listen to music, 
explore movement, read books together, talk 
about artists and spend time creating our own 
works of art. We'll introduce Language Arts, 
Math & Science too! I also plan to read about 
and explore the following topics: Individuality 
(all about me), Friendship, Good Manners and 
Apples. There are many reasons why in school learning is 

considered important. We are glad that you have 
decided to trust TCNSK with your young child's 
education. 
 Dates to Remember

9/15 - 9/19
Sandy Hook 
Promise Week:
"Start with Hello"

9/18
Parents Only 
Programs 
6-7 p.m.
Come visit our 
classroom. 
Ask questions, 
look around a 
bit and help us 
get to know 
you better!

It should give you a good picture of the upcoming month 
at school and remind you of important dates and other 
relevant information. If information changes after this 
newsletter has been published you will receive notice of 
the change in an email.

Wish List
Under this title you will find a list of 
items needed for the classroom or an 
upcoming project that you may supply. 
You will be notified via email or on the 
board outside our room when the supply 
has been met.

 9/26
Mr. Mike's Music

9/29-10/3
Scholastic Book 

Fair

 9/30
Picture Day

Leader of the Week
During your child's leader week he/she should bring one "show 
and tell" item to school to share with classmates one day during 
the week. If your child celebrates a birthday that week he may 
bring an individually wrapped nut free snack for each child to 
share on his special day. Decorative "birthday" napkins would 
be fun too if you wish. Please DO NOT bring homemade 
snacks to share at school.

9/7
Join us at Trinity
for Mass at 10 am
Blessing of Staff 


